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The Center for Asbestos Related Disease is hosting the 5th Annual 

Research Rally!  The Rally will take place ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ September 

17, at the Libby Memorial Center from 4:00pm to 6:30pm. The 

theme this year is [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ {ŎƛŜƴǝŬŎ aŜǘƘƻŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ 

9ȄǇƭƻǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ !ǎōŜǎǘƻǎΦ  The event will guide you through the 

nine steps of the scientific method providing fun interactive        

activities at each station to learn about asbestos and how the   

scientific method works. All research in the world starts with a 

question that someone wants to answer. The scientific method is 

what researchers use in trying to find answers to all types of      

research questions.  Many questions about how asbestos affects  

human health, animal health and our environment have been 

asked.  Don’t miss the opportunity to learn more about the steps 

researchers are taking to find out these answers and have fun   

while doing it! 

There is something for all ages!  Rally-goers will experience a     

diaphragm BOUNCY HOUSE, human size macrophages, fun house 

mirrors, and much more!   There will be opportunities to speak 

with researchers one on one, not to mention the FREE balloons, 

face painting, popcorn, hot dogs and cotton candy!  As you can 

see this is not your normal educational event.  This is an exciting 

opportunity to bring the whole family down and have a fun    

evening out, while learning about asbestos health disease         

research.    



CARD SCREENING  
PROGRAM  

As many of you are aware, in 2011 CARD secured a 4 

year grant that has allowed us to complete free          

asbestos screening, outreach and education in Libby 

and across the nation.  How do you know if you are   

eligible  for free asbestos health screening?   

1. You are bh¢ currently diagnosed with an asbestos 

related disease 

2. You have documented “proof of presence” that you 

lived, worked or played in Lincoln County for a    

minimum of six months (doesn’t have to be         

consecutive) at least ten years ago 

3. Complete the one page screening application and 

submit with your proof of presence 

Once your application has been approved you can 

schedule your screening appointment.  It includes: 

1. Extensive health and exposure histories 

2. Single view chest x-ray 

3. Spirometry breathing test 

4. An in-home colorectal cancer screening is offered 

for individuals between the ages of 50-75 

5. Education about disease process and management 

6. Physical exam by a CARD medical provider 

If appropriate, a second follow up appointment will be 

scheduled that includes: 

1. CT Scan if indicated for a diagnosis 

2. Visit with a CARD medical provider for CT results 

and a health management plan 

It’s important to remember the 10-40 year latency      

period for Libby Amphibole Asbestos.  Latency is the 

amount of time it could take for the disease to show up 

in your lungs. If you or someone you know has not been 

screened or if you have previously been screened but 

not diagnosed and meet the above requirements, 

please contact  CARD to set up an appointment for                      

FREE asbestos health screening.   

Long Distance  
Screening Program 

 
Do miles separate you from participating in the CARD 

Screening Program?  WE CAN HELP!    CARD has a Long 

Distance Screening Program to help meet the needs of 

individuals  located 100 miles or more away from Libby, 

MT.  The screening process is the same as in clinic         

appointments with the exception that you will have your 

x-ray, breathing test and CT scan, if appropriate, done in 

your local community.  Then you will communicate via 

phone with a CARD medical provider.   

If you meet the requirements for screening (listed in the  

article to your left) or know someone who does, CARD’s 

LDS Coordinator is available and ready to assist you in 

this screening process.  You may contact the LDS            

Coordinator directly by calling 1-855-891-CARD ext 130 or 

email at LDS@libbyasbestos.org.   

5L5 ¸h¦ Ybh²Χ 

LUNGS consist of over 300,000 million        

capillaries, which are tiny blood 

vessels.  If they were laid out, 

they would span 1,500 miles!!  

There are about 30,000        

bronchioles in our lungs! At the end of all of 

these tiny tubes are small sacks called alveoli. 

These get larger and smaller with every breath 

and hold lots of blood vessels which is where   

oxygen enters the blood and carbon dioxide 

leaves the blood. 



{ƳƻƪƛƴƎ /Ŝǎǎŀǝƻƴ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ  

¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ ƻŦ ŀ ǎŜǊƛŜǎ ƻŦ ŀǊǝŎƭŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀǇǇŜŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /!w5 bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ǎƳƻƪƛƴƎ ŎŜǎǎŀǝƻƴΣ       
ƳƻǝǾŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ǉǳƛǘ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƛŘŜŀǎ ŀƴŘ ǝǇǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳ ŀǾƻƛŘ ǎŜǘōŀŎƪǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀȅ ǎƳƻƪŜ ŦǊŜŜ ŦƻǊ Dhh5Η 
 
Do you smoke?  Are you having difficulty getting motivated to quit?  Perhaps I can assist you in making your         
decision to quit smoking by increasing what you know about the negative impacts of smoking.   The new Surgeon 
General’s Report on smoking includes some things that you may never have considered as a possible negative 
about smoking.  Let me share some of those things that were a surprise to me and may be a surprise to you as well. 
Cigarettes contain many toxins that are carried to all the cells in your body every time you smoke.  This is why     
cigarette smoking is related to so many different types of cancers besides just lung cancer.  Each and every time 
that you take a puff you could be altering the DNA of your body’s cells and possibly triggering an unusual division of 
cells which is what leads to cancer. 
 
In addition, cigarette smoking actually impacts your body’s ability to utilize the insulin in your system.  Therefore, 
your cigarette smoking might actually cause or promote diabetes.  Type II diabetes is said to be very preventable.  
You have to eat right, exercise AND stop smoking in order to prevent this disease.  You are especially at risk if      
diabetes runs in your family and you smoke. 
 
When you smoke your arteries harden and more plaques (not asbestos related plaques) build up within your       
arteries, making it difficult for your heart to pump blood throughout your system.  This often leads to high blood 
pressure, stroke and heart attacks. 
 
Not contained in the Surgeon General’s report, but very important, is your risk of developing lung cancer if you 
have been exposed to asbestos.  Your risk becomes рл ǘƻ фл times greater than that of the general public.  If you 
have been exposed to asbestos, and you smoke, your risk for lung cancer is extremely high.  
 
Cigarette smoking may have a very negative impact on your health!  I’m thinking now about those folks that I have 
known who have had diabetes and high blood pressure and have died young of a massive stroke.   As I recall, they 
were smokers as well.  Your health is important; YOU are important.  So where do you turn for assistance to help 
you quit smoking?  You can call Montana Quit Line at 1-800-784-8669, talk to your physician regarding medications 
to assist you to quit smoking, call Mary Karen at the CARD Clinic for individual counseling regarding smoking         
cessation (406-293-9274).  Also, consider attending the Northwest Community Health Center's "Tobacco Cessation 
Seminar" which consists of 6 two hour group sessions meeting once per week, for 6 weeks, beginning October 16, 
2014.  To find out more about the seminar call 406-283-6900.   
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     In the month of July, CARD welcomed Miles Miller, a certified Physicians Assistant.  Miles graduated from              
St. Francis University in Loretto, Pennsylvania, with a bachelor of Science in Physician Assistant Services, and minor 
in Surgery and Emergency Medicine.   His undergraduate studies were completed at Indiana, University of        
Pennsylvania and University of Texas at Austin. 
     Miles has been a resident of Lincoln county since 1992.  He has dedicated 
much of his career to rural primary care in NW Montana.  He worked many 
years with Dr. Black at the original Prompt Care Clinic,  right here in Libby, later 
establishing himself as one of the primary care providers in Eureka, Mon-
tana.   He joins the CARD clinic after recently serving overseas , as the senior 
medical provider at the US Embassy in Iraq.    
    Miles has two sons, born at St. John's Lutheran Hospital, who are currently 
attending Montana universities.  Miles describes his own roots with a smile 
and the simple statement : "I was born and raised in a briar patch, same as 
this." 
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Now more than ever folks depend 
on electronic devices to              
communicate with each other.  
CARD is joining the electronic 
world and now has the CARD 
newsletters available to you online 
or it can be sent directly to your 
inbox every quarter!  Send an 
email to CARD@libbyasbestos.org  

letting us know you would like to receive the CARD   
newsletters electronically instead of on paper! 

! aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ [ƛƴŘŀ wŜƛƴǎǘŜƛƴΣ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ !5!h 
 
Just one week before ADAO (Asbestos Disease Awareness         
Organization) hosted our July 17 Congressional Staff Briefing, the 
U.S. Capitol Building was forced to temporarily quarantine the 
House side because of an "asbestos-related incident."             
Ironically, many of the affected members of Congress have     
repeatedly opposed efforts to ban asbestos. What a powerful 
reminder of the importance of our work.  I don't think it was a 
coincidence that we had more than 60 Senate staffers from 28 
states attend our briefing. On July 16, The Hill published my    
related OpEd, "Asbestos Scare is Reminder of Congressional   
Inaction."  
  
This past month, we had more "Share your Story" submissions, interviews, calls to your representatives and         
individual participation than ever before. We presented copies of your ADAO Stories, some featured in our ADAO 
newsletter, to the Senators from the States where the Mesothelioma Warriors live. 
  
In August, ADAO will take our message about the dangers of asbestos to the 20th World Congress on Health and  
Safety at Work in Frankfurt, Germany. As ADAO continues to grow and present internationally, we never forget that 
our strength comes from your voices, stories, and commitment.    
 
For more information about ADAO or to get involved visit their website http://www.asbestosdiseaseawareness.org. 
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CARD will be holding a walk-in flu shot clinic for            
established CARD patients on Monday October 27 
through Thursday October 30 from 9:00am to 4:30pm. 
Below are some tips to help you get through the cold 
and flu season: 

¶ D9¢ ¸h¦w C[¦ {Ih¢Η Remember that influenza is a 
respiratory illness, not the stomach “flu.” So, for 
people exposed to asbestos, it is extra important to 
take additional precautions to protect your            
respiratory health. 

¶ Wash your hands and use hand sanitizers frequently, 
especially after being in  public places. This is one of 
the best ways to prevent germs from getting you!   

¶ If you think you have caught a bug that is affecting 
your respiratory system, see your medical provider 
sooner rather than later. Your  medical provider will 
need to see you to determine the best treatment as 
they will need to sort out if it is a cold, influenza, or a 
bacterial infection in your chest.  

¶ Remember, early treatment can prevent serious             
complications like pneumonia. 

¶ Flu shots are typically paid in full by your health    
insurance provider.  If you do not have health        
insurance, it only costs $25 to stay healthy! 


